
 
CIR/07(A)/18-19                                                                                                                       Date: 13th June, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
Kindly note that Parent Orientation Programme has been scheduled for 23rd of June 2018, Saturday as 
the State Govt. has declared holiday on 16th June 2018, on account of Ramzan.  
 
We have initiated the following practices for our Grade 9 and 10 students for the current academic 
year. 
Mentor Mentee  Programme 
Weekly tests (Only for class 10) 
Board Prep – Based on CBSE QP blue print. 
Block periods- More intensive teaching 
Grievances Redress Cell – Shwethashree R. N.  Ph.no. 9986026251,  Jyothi. N.- Ph.no – 9686623218. 
 
Parents please block this date on your calendar as we shall be discussing the above points in details. 
Timings: 9am to 10 am 
 
Best Regards, 
Tattva School 
 
 
Principal 
 


